
 

 

 
‘First on Scene’ Medical Response Training | Invitation. 
 
Friday 12th July | 11.55h | Start Ramp (Service Park), Weiz. 
 
The FIA European Historic Rally Championship team invites competitors to attend emergency ‘first 
on scene’ first aid training at the Start Ramp area for Rallye Weiz (next to Service Park). 
 
A short, 15–20-minute demonstration will be held by Veronika Havelkova starting at 11.55h and 
finishing before the mandatory GPS Tracking Briefing in the same location (at 12.15h).  
 
Veronika is a highly trained emergency paramedic specialising in accident response in the Czech 
Republic, and also a very experienced international rally co-driver. 
 
Why should you attend? 
Every single rally competitor can benefit from learning the key skills and awareness needed to 
support a fellow competitor in the event of an accident during an event.  Topics include what to do 
in the event of a serious accident, including how to remove a competitor from the car correctly. 
 
Veronika will deliver the session in English. 
 
Any questions will be welcomed! 
 
If competitors can learn one thing that helps them or someone else in the event of an accident on 
a rally, the training will have been well worth it. All the FIA EHRC team warmly thank Veronika for 
offering to run this session again on behalf of rally competitors. 
 
Attendance is not mandatory for competitors, but is highly recommended. Any competitor on Rallye 
Weiz (historic, modern or E-Rally) can attend this training.  You are welcome! 
 
Thank you. 
 
Jamie Edwards 
FIA Sporting Delegate, EHRC. 


